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Item 4.02(a) Non-Reliance on Previously Issued Financial Statements or a Related
Audit Report or Completed Interim Review.

On July 26, 2007, the Audit Committee of the Board of Directors of LHC Group,
Inc. (the "Company"), in consultation with management of the Company and
following discussion with the Company's independent registered public
accountants, concluded that the financial statements included in the Company's
Form 10-Q for the quarterly period ended March 31, 2007 (the "First Quarter 2007
10-Q"), should no longer be relied upon due to previously announced revenue
adjustments related to commercial patients in the Long-Term Acute Care Hospital
(LTACH) setting. As these adjustments were deemed by the Audit Committee of the
Board of Directors to have had a material effect on the results of the Company's
operations during the first quarter of fiscal 2007, the Company has determined
that it will amend its Form 10Q for the quarter ended March 31, 2007 in order to
file financial statements that reflect the effect of these adjustments. Subject
to finalizing its analysis with respect to these adjustments, the Company
estimates the effect of these adjustments will result in a reduction in net
service revenue by an estimated $783,000 in the first quarter of 2007, with the
after-tax effect of these adjustments estimated to result in a reduction of net
income by $480,500, or $0.03 per diluted share. As noted, these amounts have not
yet been finalized, nor has the Company's independent registered public
accounting firm completed its review of these numbers.
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     Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, the
registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the
undersigned hereunto duly authorized.

                                        LHC GROUP, INC.

                                        By: /s/ Barry E. Stewart
                                            ------------------------------------
                                            Barry E. Stewart
                                            Executive Vice President and Chief
                                            Financial Officer

Dated: July 31, 2007
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